
 

Dear prospective sponsor of Orange Blossom Miniature Horse Club: 

This letter shall serve as an introduction to the Orange Blossom Miniature Horse Club, Florida's only club 
serving the interest of Florida Miniature Horse owners, and duly registered as a non-profit corporation 
within the State of Florida.  

The Mission of OBMHC is to provide educational and recreational activities for its members and 
general public, especially youth, in the areas of breeding, raising and showing miniature horses.  

We provide many opportunities for both members and the general public to familiarize and involve them 
with the miniature horse breed. These events, primarily horse shows held in Ocala, Florida two – three 
times per year, are free to the public and are well-advertised by OBMHC to encourage public awareness. 
Our members clearly understand our mission to introduce our chosen breed to newcomers as a resource 
of recreation and educational opportunities. While OBMHC is not a charitable non-profit, such as a 
501(c)3), we are still registered as a NON-profit with the State of Florida. All of our resources are directed 
back towards our membership. Unfortunately, any support rendered to this club will not be tax deductible 
unfortunately.  

Your sponsorships of our shows, and other events, are more than welcome to help offset the cost of 
these events, allowing us to support our youth equestrians and teach them morals, sportsmanship, 
handling of animals, etc. With your sponsorship we will announce your generous contribution at our 
shows and if you select a specific class during presentation of ribbons for that class. In addition, you will 
receive recognition on our club web page and Facebook page. While any amount is graciously accepted 
below is a guideline as to the costs of each type of class at the breed shows we sponsor.  

Please send sponsorship payment, preferably by PayPal, Friends and Family  at 
OBMHC2019@gmail.com, or by sending a check to, Brittany Penny 16142 123rd Terrace North, Jupiter, 
Fl. 33478  

Class sponsorship is $25.00 

Thank you for supporting the Orange Blossom Miniature Horse Club! 
 

Sincerely,  

Ed Moore  

 OBMHC President 

 
 


